DATE: February 28, 2019
TO: Mayor and City Council
FROM: Assist, anager

SUBJECT: Construction Contract Award
19-002: Veterans Memorial

Staff is still working through a review of bids and references on this project and will present its
recommendation with detailed memo at the March 4 wotk session.




